
To whom it may concern; 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to give my input on this issue. 
 
AS a long time user of Pottersburg dog park (about 20 years) and the current owner of 3 dogs, I would 
be extremely grateful for a water source.  We do carry our own water when going , however, having 
enough for 3 dogs , especially when it is hot outside, is very difficult. 
I know that I am also not the only one with multiple dogs, and thankfully I am blessed to have a vehicle 
to get to the park.  I know that there are alot of people who do not .  They walk. When we are going to 
the park , our fur babies are the top priority, but as someone who is over 50 and able bodied , I can see 
that this would be difficult for others who may not be.   
When discussing this with my husband, he made a very true statement .  Our dogs are like our 
children.  WE care for them , attend to their needs , basic and above and beyond.  Would we send our 
children to go out and run around for an hour or two and begrudge them a fresh drink of water?   
I do not think that this is a big ask.  The pollution plant is right across from the park, so tapping into a 
water supply should not be a huge task. Even if it is a pump type faucet. If there was someone there not 
able bodied to get the water, someone will assist.  We are all like a big family at the park.   
 
Proud member of Pottersburg Paws FB,  
Terri -Lynn Gray  
 


